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Customer Advisory 
Congestion Surcharge 

 

“K” Line has filed a congestion surcharge from Galveston, Texas and Jacksonville, Florida to 
Zarate, Argentina & Veracruz, Mexico effective May 11, 2018. 

All cargo imported into Zarate or Veracruz from the US will be charged a congestion surcharge 
of $1.00 per W/M on vessels arriving at these ports on May 11th or after. 

 


